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Reminders 

Can we please remind parents that the use of e-scooters 
and bicycles on school grounds is forbidden.  Please 
leave bicycles in the bike racks when coming to collect 
your child. 

Please ensure that if your child rides their bike to school 
that they lock them up with a padlock.  All bikes are left 
on site at your own risk. 

Friday 10th February—Children break up for half term. 

Monday 20th February—Children return from half term holidays. 

Tues 21st & Weds 22nd February—Year 6 parents evening 

Monday 27th February—Year R & Year 6 height & weight checks by school nursing team 

Monday 27th & Tuesday 28th February—Year 5 Bikeability level 2 

Thursday 2nd March—World Book Day : Dress up as your favourite book character 

Tues 7th & Weds 8th March—Parents evening Years R—5 

Thurs 9th March—Choir perform at The Big Sing @ The Derngate Theatre, Northampton  

Tuesday 14th March—Pi Day : Parents are invited to join their children from 9-10am in a variety of maths activities 

Wednesday 15th March—Year 6 dental checks (random sample) 

Friday 17th March—Comic Relief 

Tuesday 21st March—Year 1 & Aspen class trip to Woburn Safari Park  

Friday 23rd March—Year 5 Netball tournament 

Monday 27th March—Year 2 & Birch class trip to West Lodge Farm  

Tuesday 28th March—Online safety parent workshop—6-7pm 

Friday 31st March—Class photographs 

Friday 31st March—Children break up for Easter holidays 

Tuesday 18th April—Children return to school after Easter holidays 

Just a reminder that all term dates can be found on our website including those for the 2023-2024 academic year at 

Term Dates – Oakway Academy (wpengine.com)  

Who is a Christian? 

As part of their topic learning about Christianity, Year 1 

visited the United Reform Church in Wellingborough on 

Thursday to find out who is a Christian and to find out 

why they pray.  The children met with members of the 

church to find out the answers to their questions. The 

children had a great afternoon & were good ambassadors 

for Oakway.  

—

Goodbye & Good luck! 

Today we say goodbye to Miss Page and Mrs Uys who are leaving 

Oakway for new ventures in and beyond Northamptonshire. We wish 

them both lots of luck in their new schools. 

We also wish Jessica Standish well as she goes on her maternity leave 

to have her daughter.   

https://oakwayacademy1.wpengine.com/school-term-dates/
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Thank you to those families who sent in photos of their children showing 

PASSION in their learning.  We have some very talented pupils at Oakway! 


